
 

 

11th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Hoot Camp- Half Term & Summer Holidays 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be running Hoot Camp during the upcoming half term and the 

summer holidays on the following dates: 

June Half Term- Tuesday 1st June- Friday 4th June 

Summer Holidays- Monday 26th July- Friday 27th August 

We have sought advice from the Local Authority and they have said that due to the timing of these 

dates, we are able to mix yeargroup bubbles at the club and can therefore offer places to children in 

Reception-Year 6. This means that if another child at Hoot Camp tests positive for Covid-19, all of the 

children that have attended with that child during their identified 'infectious period' will be told to self-

isolate for 10 days (subject to changes in guidance before the summer holidays, this rule may change). 

Places are limited and will be offered on a first-come-first-served basis. Places will be confirmed via 

email, which will have the information about how to pay via Parent Pay. Please note that until you 

receive this email, your place will not be confirmed. 

The club will run from 9:00am-4:00pm each day, and drop-off and pick-up will be from the Year 1 gate 

on Nicolas Road. 

If you'd like to book a place for your child over June half term, please click here. Please note that the 

deadline to book is Wednesday 31st March. 

If you'd like to book a place for your child over the summer holidays, please click here. Please note that 

the deadline to book is Monday 19th July. 

We will not be able to take any last minute bookings after the deadline for new children, for risk 

assessment reasons. However, if your child is already booked on to Hoot Camp and you'd like to add 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeppw9hMSyuueKSwSI0wL-7yHEl3C66TdRODrmgSkrplGqjGA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2qpAkVe54Ee1pjMFEFKJpHe_k1VN26ItDr9NTiWJseb94dQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

extra dates after the deadline, this will be permitted as long as staffing ratios allow it and we have the 

availability. To do this, please speak to Kieran Bentley directly. 

The cost to attend will be £15 per day per child. If you would like your child to be given lunch while they 

are at Hoot Camp, this will be charged at an additional £2.40 per day per child. If you book a lunch for 

your child, please ensure that you inform us in the booking form of any dietary requirements or 

allergies. The menu for the June half term Hoot Camp can be found below. The menu for the summer 

holiday Hoot Camp will be released nearer the time, so we will not be taking lunch orders for this just 

yet. 

Kind regards, 

Kieran Bentley 

Sports Coach 

 

Hoot Camp Lunch Menu- June Half Term 

- Tuesday 1st June- Pizza, curly fries, sweetcorn. Ice cream and fresh fruit 

- Wednesday 2nd June- Chicken burger in a bun, herby diced potatoes, mixed vegetables. Cake and 

fresh fruit. 

- Thursday 3rd June- Fish or vegetarian roll with chips and peas. Fresh bread. Cheese and crackers. 

Fresh fruit. 

- Friday 4th June- Cheese, tuna or egg sandwiches. Biscuit and fresh fruit. 

 


